Minutes of a Called Meeting of the Board of Trustees
Aspermont Independent School District
January 14, 2024

At a special called meeting of the Aspermont Independent School District Board of
Trustees held on January 14, 2024, members Lorenzo Calamaco, Jennifer Hodges,
Tres Myers, Shane Polk, Ray Bradley, and Brandon Criswell were present along
with Superintendent Zach Morris. Bay Hecht was absent. Also in attendance were
Trent Van Meter and Tiffany Potts.

Board President Lorenzo Calamaco called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

Mr. Van Meter led the invocation followed by Lorenzo Calamaco leading the
pledges.

No one addressed the Board in an open forum.

Superintendent Morris and the Trustees discussed school safety measures and
potential options for securing all campuses to the best of their capabilities. No
action was taken.

Trustees then moved to discuss the potential renovation bond for the gym and
junior high building. It is likely too late to present a bond in May and waiting until
November would allow for more organization and preparation. No action was
taken.

Brandon Criswell made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Tres Myers.
All in favor. Meeting adjourned at 6:22 pm.

The next regular meeting will be held on January 24, 2024 at 6:00 pm.
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